
INSPECTOR GENERAL 
DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE 
4800 MARK CENTER DRIVE 

ALEXANDRIA, VIRGINIA  22350-1500 
 
 
 

 May 21, 2015 
 
 
 
Major Christian Martin, USA                                            Case 20150408-030726-Case-02 
kc_outlander@yahoo.com  
 
Dear Major Martin:   
 
 This is in response to the complaint you filed with the Department of Defense Hotline on 
April 8, 2015, alleging reprisal under Title 10, United States Code, Section 1034, “Protected 
communications; prohibition of retaliatory personnel actions,” which is implemented by DoD 
Directive 7050.06, “Military Whistleblower Protection.” 
 
 We have referred your complaint of whistleblower reprisal to the Secretary of the Army 
Inspector General’s (SAIG) office for further action.  We will monitor the progress of the 
investigation and review the final report.  After we have approved the report, SAIG will notify 
you of the results. 
 
 If you have additional information to add to the case, please send the information to 
usarmy.pentagon.hqda-otig.mbx.ignet-saig-ac-whistleblower-rep@mail.mil. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Daniel K. Lear 
 Supervisory Investigator 
     Whistleblower Reprisal Investigations 
 
cc: 
SAIG, Assistance Division (Whistleblower Investigations) 
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